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Dear Kansas Redistricting Committee,

My name is Hallie and I'm from Kansas City, Kansas.

I am writing to document my input about redistricting in Kansas. These maps will be the basis for representation for the next
decade and it’s important that the maps fairly reflect our communities.

I believe the four congressional districts should be drawn in a way that does not unfairly under represent communities of
interest. I also believe that similar communities should be kept together -- for example, Wyandotte and Johnson counties
should remain in the same district.

Rural areas have unique needs and deserve their own representation that understands and will focus on rural communities.
Keeping rural areas together and separate from suburban and urban areas provides the best representation for everyone.

Thank you,

Hallie Meisler
hallie.meisler@gmail.com

Constituent <hallie.meisler@everyactioncustom.com>
Tue 8/10/2021 2:10 PM
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